Nancy Morris

To the Tri-Party Agencies:

A final comment before the deadline tonight. I am asking why the USDOE and Washington State
Ecology did not agree to prioritize retrieving waste before 2040 from the "T Tank Farm" where two
of the leaking tanks are currently located. There are now 3 verified leaking tanks. In 2040, 97 tanks
of the 149 Single Shell Tanks will still not have been emptied under this agreement and so we all

are asking how many more will leak between now and 2040? Please Ecology, put the need for
"urgency" in responding to leaking tanks into this agreement on tank waste. Sincerely, Nancy Morris



